Alexandra Park Primary School

Care, Aspire, Achieve

Friday 31st March 2023

Thank you to all the parents who could come in today. What a fantastic way to finish a half term! A
huge thank you to Mrs Millward for organising the day and ensuring the day ran as smoothly as
possible. Also, a big thank you to our Friends of Alexandra Park group and the parent volunteers
who helped across the day - we really couldn't run events like today without your support! Please
do not worry if you couldn't make it as across the school the children have been doing fun things
all day!

| hope you and all the children have a great Easter.
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Year 2

In Geography this week, Year 2 made their own balloon globes! We added the equator and then
used an atlas to identify, label and locate the different continents and oceans, before adding them
to our own model. We were really proud of the finished products and showed some brilliant
collaboration in the process.



This week in science, Year 2 have been learning about the life cycle of a chicken. As part of this
work, the children observed chicks hatching from eggs and had the opportunity to stroke and hold
the baby chicks.

In Year 4, the children have been learning about the digestive system. This week the children
modelled the digestive system and had a visit from the dental nurse to explain how important it is
to keep our teeth healthy.




Year 4

This week we came to the end of our Romans unit of work. We worked in groups of four to plan
and deliver a class presentation to answer our key question, How did our country change in
Roman times?
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Year 6




On Tuesday, Year 6 had the fantastic opportunity to take part in a workshop run by Stockport
County where they practised their football skills. They also had a presentation from police Sgt
Gareth Davies on antisocial behaviour where they learned all about what antisocial behaviour is,
where it might be seen, and how to avoid it. The children had a brilliant morning, asking insightful
questions and listening really well.

Important Dates

e Stay and Read for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children and parents will continue on
Thursday mornings 8.40 to 9.10am

School breaks up for half term on Friday 31st March

School reopens on Tuesday 18th April

Closing date for Nursery applications Friday 31st March

Spring coffee and cake event Friday 31st March



